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Dr Sara Anne Hamilton 
Maen y Groes 
St Davids 
Haverfordwest 
SA62 6DB 
 
 
Date: 03/04/2025 
 
Vesting of Licence (New Licence Holder) 
 
Licence number: 22/61/2/0047 
 
Dear Dr Hamilton, 
 
Thank you for your notice to vest licence number 22/61/2/0047 which we fully received on 
27/03/2025. 
 
I enclose the licence with updated cover sheet. These changes apply from 25/08/2024. 
 
The new Licence Holder will have to pay any charges due until the licence transfers to 
someone else, or until we receive written notice from them that they want to cancel the 
licence. 
 
Please note that any agreements that existed as part of the licence, e.g. the two part tariff 
agreement, will not be transferred over on completion of this application. You will need to 
apply for any agreements necessary as the new Licence Holder. 
 
You are eligible to apply to go on to our two-part tariff charging scheme. This scheme allows 
you to benefit from a reduction from water charges if you do not use all of the water 
authorised by your licence. If you want to apply for a two-part tariff you need to complete 
and submit the Two-Part Tariff application form, found on our website here:  
 
https://naturalresources.wales/permits-and-permissions/water-abstraction-and-
impoundment/apply-for-a-water-abstraction-or-impoundment-licence/?lang=en 
 
The enclosed licence is a legal document. We recommend that it is kept it in a safe place. If 
you have any questions about billing please contact our finance department. Phone 0300 
065 3000 and select the appropriate option from the menu to be transferred to our finance 
team.  

If you have any other questions about the licence please contact the site officer/area team,  
phone the Customer Care Centre and ask to be transferred. 
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Yours sincerely, 
 
Sherreen Thomas 
Permit Support Officer 
 
Direct phone line: 0300 065 3383 
Direct e-mail: sherreen.thomas@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk  
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